Email to Parents



Dear parent / carer

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Year 11 Success Event last week; despite the atrocious weather!

As promised, please find link to the presentation <u>Year 11 Success Evening Recording</u> together with additional comments. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the year team on <u>hoy11@hessleacademy.com</u>

We would also be grateful if you could please complete our feedback questionnaire; we value all feedback as this will help us to continually improve our school provision. Please click <u>Year 11 Parent Survey</u> to complete our parent survey.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully
The Hessle Academy